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Subject:
Date: Sun, 8 Jun 2003 08:41:02 -0700
From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Friend;

The North Shore News has published my letter on the recent RAV decision and as it affects
the North Shore.

| would appreciate some feedback. My concern as always is whether it was written in
manner so that the point is well made and above all whether it was written in a style and
manner which will make it interesting to the public at large. If you have any opinion on
the mater please let me know. The letter was in last Friday's (June 6) NEWS.

Thank you ,

Ernie
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